Eden Youth Sports Committee 
Unapproved Minutes for July 5, 2016

*Opened Meeting at 5:40
* Members present:  Kim, Morgan, Sarrah and Tarrah
*Approved Minutes from Previous meetings
*Additions/deletions: 
	-Recreation fields/Pavilion Sign: BC offered to create a new EDEN sign for the fields.  We would need to provide wood for the project.  We all thought this was a great idea and Sarrah will follow up on this project.
	-Keys:  Morgan and Tarrah thought it would be helpful for everyone to have a set of keys for storage so we can easily access equipment.  Approved by all members and Sarrah will make 2 copies.
*Soccer season updates:
	-5/6 will hopefully be able to play with Hyde Park, if we do not have enough to make a team 	in Eden.
	-3/4: waiting to see how many we have sign up this year to determine whether we have a 	coed team or a boys and a girls team.
	-Soccer socks: Tarrah will price/order soccer socks and price string for setting up soccer field.
	-Tarrah will reach out to coaches for soccer season.
*Uniform and Fees:  At our next meeting we will reevaluate our fees for each sport.  Due to  uniforms not being retunred we feel we will have to start requiring a deposit for uniforms that will be refunded when the uniform is returned.   Baseball expenses: leagues fees, equipment, portapots, uniforms, hats, etc exceed the fees paid by parents.  
*Baseball/softball/ t-ball/ rookie wrap up:  Tarrah will put out a Facebook status asking for the return of uniform shirts so we can collect them and have them ready for the next sport.  If you have a jersey please contact us so we can collect them.  edenyouthsportscommittee@gmail.com or find us on Facebook.
*Field:  Fields will be prepped for soccer following our next meeting on August 2nd.  Spring prep on the baseball fields will happen in October when soccer season is complete.  
*Bills-  Signed bills
[bookmark: _GoBack]*Closed meeting at 6:15
Tarrah
